


12. Elsie Lemke met with the committee to discuss the Tax Revitalization Exemption By-Law
a. Only one application in Peachland was put in for this exemption.
b. This is to encourage revitalization and tax saving only lasts for a ten year period.
c. Feedback is required as the current bylaw ended in December. Feedback and comments are

required within 30 days
13. A Sub committee of Dave Stuart and Steven James has been set up to come up with recommendations

within 2 weeks to confirm the zoning map and submit recommendations on behalf of the committee. By
March 10, 2017. 

14. The PEDC website is not receiving very much traffic and we need to look at updating it to increase the
exposure.

15. PEDC Websiterrourism update with pictures and videos.
16. Use technologies to show off Peachland. The attraction package needs to stay current.
17. The need for a brainstorming session to find three measurable goals for the PEDC to accomplish
18. Budget for committee by February 21st Christine and David to come up with plan by next meeting.

19. 

a) Council
No report 

b) Chamber
No report 

c) TPC
No report 

d) General
Determine if agriculture and farm property grants are available. 

January 1 2017 bylaw was put in place to cover Secondary Suites/ Garden Suites on residential 

properties. Approval of the suite will require inspection to get occupancy permit. Then 

application for a "suite license", similar to a business license in order to ensure it meets building 

codes. 

20. Motion to adjourn at 8:58 P.M.
Motion: Pam Cunningham Carried 

21. Next Meeting to be held April 13th, 2017 at 7:00 PM in Council Chambers.

Certified: 

Dated: April 13th, 2017 

Chair Corporate Officer 
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